Special Meeting
January 24, 2013

6:00 P.M.

The Town of Pink Hill held a special called board meeting on Thursday, January 24, 2013 at 6:00 p.m. in the town hall board room.   Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill, Donald King, and Marion Mitchell, and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell.  

Mayor Sykes called the meeting to order.  Mayor Sykes welcomed everyone to the meeting.  The purpose of the special meeting was to set a date for a public hearing concerning the LGC funding application for the Water Distribution Improvement Project.  Commissioner Hill made a motion to have a public hearing on Tuesday, February 12, 2013 at 6:45 p.m.  Commissioner King seconded the motion and it carried unanimously.

With there being no further business to be discussed the meeting was adjourned.

__________________                                                 _____________________

Mayor                                                                           Town Clerk

